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Attached is a proposed regulation that would elim- 
inate the OTS requirement that each savings associa- 
tion obtain an annual independent audit. Instead, 
OTS would rely on: (i) FDIC regulation 12 C.F.R. 
Part 363, which requires each institution with assets 
of $500 million or more to obtain an annual in- 
dependent audit and (ii) an express authority to re- 
quire an independent audit of any small sayings 
association (i.e. one with assets of less than $500 
million), lf deemed necessary for purposes of safety 
and soundness. This action would place sayings as- 
sociations under the same independent audit re- 
quirements as other insured depository institutions. 

OTS invite.5 comment on all aspects of the proposal. 
However, OTS is especially interested in com- 
menters’ views on whether independent audits of 
small troubled savings associations can contribute in 
a meaningful manner to the safety and soundness 
and supervision of such associations. 

The proposal is published ln the Federal Regrstez, 
Vol. 59, No. 55, pp. 13461-13464. Comments on the 
proposed rule must be received on or before 
April 21, 1994, addressed to: Director, Information 
Services, Public Affairs Office, Office of Thrift Super- 
vision, 1700 G Street NW., Washington, DC 20552. 
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